
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Shelby City Health Department is currently accepting applications for a full 
time Environmental Health Director / Sanitarian position. All applicants must have 
a Bachelor of Science degree and be a Registered Sanitarian registered through 
the Ohio State Board of Sanitation Registration. Previous Public Environmental 
Health experience is preferred. Interested candidates may pick up an application 
at City Hall, 43 West Main St. Shelby, Ohio 44875 between 8:00am-4:30pm 
Monday through Friday. You may also download an application on our City 
website at www.shelbyohio.org. The application deadline is Friday, October 30, 
2015 by 4:30pm at City Hall. For further information please call 419-342-5226. 

http://www.shelbyohio.org/

